
AGL Gloucester Gas Project community update.
AGL cares about being a good neighbour.

Join AGL’s online community - YourSayAGL.com.au or follow us on Twitter @YourSayAGL

AGL has applied to begin hydraulic fracturing at four natural gas wells as part of the Waukivory Pilot Program. 
This means that, should approval be granted, you will see more activity, particularly in the Forbesdale area, 
during the period of the Pilot Program. 

There will be activity at our wells for a temporary period, with noise-generating activities limited to 7am to 6pm 
Monday through Friday, and 8am to 1pm Saturdays. Likewise, there will be more truck movements to and from 
our well sites – about ten to fifteen per day.

For some time AGL has been talking to individuals and groups to find out how we can best minimise our impact 
on the people who live and work in Gloucester once this work begins. For example we will be working to ensure 
that our truck movements are outside of heavy traffic periods and school bus run times. 

All AGL projects operate to the most stringent industry standards with safety of people and protection of 
the environment being our top priorities.

We want to hear what the community has to say, so if you have any questions about the Gloucester Gas Project 
or the Waukivory Pilot Program, call Karyn Looby on 1300 886 170.


